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7th June—   Summer Picnic —1.45pm—2.45pm  

Children who are moving into Primary 1 and their Parents / Carers are invited to attend a Summer 
Picnic in Fenwick Primary School.  

Please collect your child from the ECC by entering via the main entrance at 1.40pm, then staff will 
direct you to where the picnic is being held.  

In the event of adverse weather the Picnic will take place inside.  

10th June— 3.15pm   New Primary 1 Parent Information Session 

Miss Stevenson is hosting an information session for Parents / Carers who have children moving  
into P1 after the summer holiday. The meeting will be held in the P1 classroom.  

12th June—2.00pm—2.45pm— Open afternoon in ECC 

Please come along and play in the ECC. This is an opportunity to stay and play with your child, both 
indoors and outdoors.  

Please can we ask that a maximum of 2 adults per child attend please.  

Enter via the main entrance to Fenwick PS, upper school pupils will be on hand to direct you and to 
sign you in to the building. 

14th June—   Teddy Bear’s Picnic with Buddies from P5/6 

The P5/6 Buddies will join the ECC children for a picnic in the ECC garden. Children are welcome to 
bring their favourite teddy bear to the ECC on this day.  

21st June—  2.00pm—2.45pm Celebration of Success for children moving into P1 

Parents/ Carers are invited to join our Celebration of Success on the 21st of June. 

All children from the ECC will be present and are looking forward to sharing some songs with you. 
The celebration will be focusing on the children moving into Primary 1, as they will “graduate” from 
the ECC.  

There will be gowns and caps available for photo opportunities. 

If your child is returning to the ECC you are very welcome to join the Celebration of Success if you 
wish.  

28th June—Movie day 

We will be watching a movie on Disney+ on Friday 28th June, the movie will be either PG or U rated. 
If you do not wish your child to take part please let Joanne know.  

28th June— ECC closes for Summer holidays  

The ECC closes for summer holidays on Friday 28th June. Although Fenwick Primary School closes 
at 1pm, the ECC will be providing a full service. If Parents / Carers wish to collect their child at 
the same time as their school siblings we will open the ECC door from 1pm to facilitate this.   

19th & 20th August— In-service days ECC closed 

21st August  —Pupils  Return to ECC 

26th August– New 3 year old children start 



Keeping in touch  

Learning Journals—If you require your log in reset please speak to your child's Key 

Worker or Joanne 

 

 Facebook— Search Fenwick Early Childhood Centre 

 

GLOW Blog— Please scan QR code to access blog or search Fenwick ECC  

 

  X —@FenwickPrimary 

GLOW Blog 

Our Vision is for all children to achieve and attain in a safe, happy and nurturing  

environment.  

Our  Aim is to ensure every child and young person reaches their full potential and is 
‘the best they can be!’  

Our Values are— 

Kindness , Ambition , Respect   and Honesty 


